Allison Waddington

From:

Sanderson, Ron < Ron. Sanderson@brighton.tas.gov.au>

Sent:

Wednesday, 25 February 2015 11:13 AM

To:

TEC

Subject:

Inquiry into the Tasmanian Electoral Commission

Mr Stuart Wright Committee Secretary

Dear Sir.

I submit the following for consideration by the Legislative Council Government Administration Committee "B" Inquiry into the Tasmanian Electoral Commission:

- I am very concerned of the ability of many residents to understand the voting material for local government postal votes considering the high level of illiteracy in Tasmania. This is of particular concern in the Brighton Council area.
- The voting material at the last local government elections were quite confusing as to whether one could just vote for the necessary number of candidates or that they had to vote right through the entire list. I know of one well educated woman who didn't bother voting due to this confusion, stating that she didn't know the entire list and didn't want to vote for them all.
- I have heard anecdotally that some people have voted on behalf of others by filling out their ballot papers and getting the person to sign the statement. I think there is much opportunity for this to occur.

Regards

RON SANDERSON GENERAL MANAGER





1 Tivoli Road, Old Beach TAS 7030

Tel: (03) 6268 7000 Mob: 0418 121 872 Fax: (03) 6268 7013 www.brighton.tas.gov.au

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER:

Information in this transmission is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying or dissemination of the information is unauthorised and you should delete/destroy all copies and notify the sender. No liability is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information contained in this transmission.

This disclaimer has been automatically added.